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12th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

BOURNE TOWN CHRISTMAS MARKET & LIGHTS SWITCH ON 

SATURDAY 7TH DECEMBER 

As we are sure you are aware, each year Bourne hosts its wonderfully festive ‘lighting up’ event to 

celebrate the official turning on of the Christmas lights throughout the town. This year it takes 

place on Saturday 7th December and the choir has been asked to perform from 12.30 – 1.30 p.m. 

as part of the Bourne Super Choir with children from Bourne Abbey, Thurlby, Bourne Westfield 

and Bourne Academy.   

 

We do understand that this is a very busy time of year but need to have confirmed availability 

please to allow us to plan for the appropriate number of children.  If your child is available for 

this event, please give your consent via ParentMail forms by Monday 18th November 2024. 

 

Further details will be sent out once we know how many pupils are able to join us. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

S Davey 
Miss S Davey 

Class Teacher  / Music Co-ordinator    

 

 

 

 


